
 
 
MEDIA STATEMENT 
 
 
Date of release: October 23, 2020 
  
On ​October 22, 2020​, the Saskatchewan Health Authority advised Lloydminster Public School 
Division of a positive case of COVID-19 in the community of Lloydminster which has impacted 
individuals at E.S. Laird Middle School.  Public Health has acted rapidly with their contact 
tracing process. 
 
In consultation with Public Health, and to minimize further risk of transmission within the school 
and community E.S. Laird students in classrooms 8C and 9E will be moving to online learning 
from October 27th till October 29th. All other students will continue with regular classes on 
Tuesday, October 27th. 
 
Based on the advice of the Local Medical Health Officer, students of 8C and 9E will return to 
school on Friday, October 30th. 
  
Communication has been shared with the specific classrooms, as well as the school community.  
 
“Our school administration is working diligently to communicate information as we receive it, 
with our parents and caregivers, and will continue to work to ensure minimal disruption to 
student learning.” - Todd Robinson, Director of Education 
 
The Lloydminster Public School Division and E.S. Laird Middle School Administration, with the 
support of Public Health and the SHA, will continue to communicate additional information as it 
is available. 
 
Todd Robinson - Director of Education 
 
More Information can be found on the LPSD website at: 
https://www.lpsd.ca/students-and-parents/covid19 
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